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The Curriculum 
 
Program actions: 
 
Arts Management conducted a self-study that has been reviewed by the AAC, the 
Dean, and reported to UW-System. 
 
Design Arts conducted a self-study that has been reviewed by the AAC, the Dean, and 
reported to UW-System. 
 
History conducted a self-study that has been reviewed by the AAC, the Dean, and 
reported to UW-System. 
 
Human Development conducted a self-study that has been reviewed by the AAC, the 
Dean, and reported to UW-System. 
 
Theatre has a program review still in progress. 
 
Urban and Regional Studies conducted a self-study that has been reviewed by the 
AAC, the Dean, and reported to UW-System. 
 
Course actions: 
 There were no course changes over the summer as the new software for the 
monitoring changes was being implemented. 
 
Personnel Practices  
 The Chancellor and the Regents have approved governance bylaws for the 
classified staff as they transition to University Staff. Parts of the implementation will be 
delayed until new HR rules go into place at the beginning of the next fiscal year- July 1, 
2015 – and the participation of university staff in certain joint governance committees 
still needs approval from the other governance groups. 
 
Governance Structures and Policies 
 The Faculty Senate approved clarified language on Criteria for Promotion to Full 
Professor in the Faculty Handbook. 
 
  


